
 

 

TLQMC Board Meeting    September 5, 2023 
 
 
Attendees: Tom Sweet - President, Brad Holland - VP,        
Bill Gorgone - Tournament Director, Dennis Asher - 
Monday Play, Mike Wolff - Treasurer, Bill Ward - 
Secretary. Mike Budd and Nick Symth not in 
attendance. 
 
 
• Tom Sweet started meeting at 4:00pm. Tom discussed 

the last meeting minutes of 8/14/23 and the board 
approved the meeting minutes. 

• Tom updated information regarding the Jim Ridenour 
Celebration of Life planned for 11/14/23. There may be 
a possible Golf Tournament on 11/15/23 planned by 
others.  

• Tom discussed Big Rock’s Annual and Seasonal 
memberships packages for individual and couple costs. 
Tom also discussed that Big Rock would make available 
30 max tees times for our men’s club players on 
Wednesdays. Tom discussed Big Rock’s Men’s Club 
which has a $100 membership. 

• Bill Gorgone discussed future Welcome Back and 
Holiday tournaments. Without our golf course, the board 
decided to have a Men’s Club Holiday Dinner Party on 
12/4/23 instead. Bill is looking into the catering for that 
event. Update to follow. 

•  



 

 

• Mike Wolff reported that the Men’s Club has $7000.00 
in the bank at this time. 

• The Board discussed the need to schedule future Board 
Meetings and a General Membership meeting this year.  
The Board also discussed waiting until the vote on the 
golf course is complete to hold the General membership 
Meeting. The Board discussed the possibility of 
suspending the Men’s Club membership for 2024. It is 
undecided until after the golf course vote results.  

• Meeting closed at 5:20pm. 


